
South Molton Struggle – Race Information 2023

Dear Entrant

We're looking forward to welcoming you to the South Molton Struggle on Saturday 14th
October.

For those who have done the Struggle before please be aware that race HQ is now at the
Riverside Caravan and Camping site, NOT at the Rugby Club!

Below you'll find all the information you're going to need to know for the day.
Registration will open at 9:30am and close at 10.30am. Please come to collect your bib
number.

We will be accepting entries on the day up to 10:30am, so why not bring a friend.

Race briefing will be at 10.55am.
Race Start 11.00am
Presentations 1pm in the club house bar.
Bar drinks and meals etc can be bought, but booking is advised.

The Riverside Camp Site is on the right almost immediately after leaving the A361 at the
North Molton turning. Roadworks are still taking place at the junction but there is currently a
new roundabout and you can turn off from either direction along the A361 this year.

Parking will be clearly signed, access to parking is at the rear of the Riverside Caravan
and Camping site (Marsh Ln, South Molton EX36 3HQ) so please do not not use main
reception area.

The course will be clearly marked with arrows and marker flags. All gates will be manned,
but if for any reason they are not please ensure the gate is properly closed. Please respect
other pedestrians on the route, much of the route is on public footpaths. Marshals will
direct you on the road section, please oblige by paying heed to their requests.

There will be a cut off time of 12:15pm at the cross over point at 6km.

Good trail shoes are a must.

See you on Saturday!

Phil Rycroft
Race Director


